Harry Teague to Visit Las Cruces Seniors, Students

Las Cruces, NM — On Wednesday, October 27th, Harry Teague will join the Mayfield High
School band and orchestra for a reception for Catherine Longworth, Lord Mayor of the City of
Westminster. The band and orchestra were invited to play in London on New Year’s Day, and
the Lord Mayor of the City of Westminster, Catherine Longworth, is visiting Mayfield as the
musical groups make their final preparations.

Harry Teague will then visit the Munson Senior Center in Las Cruces to meet with residents and
answer their questions and concerns about local issues. He will also discuss the ways in which
his office can assist them with federal agency issues, including Social Security and veterans
benefits.

Harry Teague has hosted an unprecedented number of public, constituent-focused events
across southern New Mexico, holding over 110 public forums, and hosting Community
Casework Resource Workshops across the district that give residents the opportunity to meet
directly with representatives from various federal and state agencies and get more information
on how his can help with federal agency issues. He has returned to the district nearly every
weekend to meet with constituents and host community outreach events, in addition to opening
6 Congressional Field Offices and hosting dozens of Staff Mobile Office Hours throughout
southern New Mexico.

All interested media are invited to attend.

Wednesday, October 27th:

WHAT: Mayfield High School Band and Orchestra Reception for Catherine Longworth, Lord
Mayor of the City of Westminster

WHERE: Mayfield High School, 1955 N Valley Dr, Las Cruces

WHEN: 11:00 AM — 11:45 AM

WHAT: Tour and visit with Las Cruces Seniors

WHERE: Munson Senior Center, 975 S Mesquite St., Las Cruces
WHEN: 12:00 PM- 1:00 PM

#Hit#




